
 

 
 

South Caribbean Conference 
Office of the President  
 
 
September 26, 2024 
 
Ministerial Workers 
Church Members  
SDA Churches 

Trinidad 
 
 
Dear Brethren: 
 
I joyously greet you in the awesome name of Jesus the Christ!  
 
In November, 2022 we invited members who are Contractors/ Service Providers to 
submit their interests and profile packages for consideration on the Nehemiah 
Project (New Conference Office Building) which is in progress.  We are again 
reaching out to Seventh-day Adventist persons/companies/ contractors who are 
willing to submit their interests and business profile for the following works:  
 
Decking Form works and propping of Decking 

Casting of Decking 

Brick Laying 
Plumbing 

Electrical  
Mechanical Works 

Security Systems 

Floor Finishes - tiling and wooden floor  
Instillation of Internal walls and partitions  

Ceiling Works 
Air Conditioning  

Civil Works 

Glazing Works 
General Contracting  

 
Submission of packages of interest and profiles should be delivered to Dr Yvette 

Peters, Corporation Manager no later than October 31, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 
Unsuitable applicants to this pre-tendering stage will not be acknowledged.  
 
Yours in the Masters’ Service 
 
 

 
 
LESLIE MOSES 
President  

Cor. Deane Street and EMR 
St Augustine 
Trinidad, WI 
 
Tel. No: 868-224-3218 
 

 

 


